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Long Mynd Newsletter Spring 1

Welcome back and happy new year! We are looking forward to continuing to work on the progress already made this year. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]In class this half term we will be focusing on a book called Stone Age Boy.  During this English unit we will be learning about writing an historical narrative, using historical detail when creating settings, characters and plot, forming nouns with a range of prefixes, using present and past tenses correctly and consistently including progressive and present perfect forms, using inverted commas to punctuate direct speech and we will continue to group related ideas into paragraphs. This will culminate in writing a historical narrative of our own based on the book. In Maths we will be concentrating on Multiplication and Division. In Science we will be looking at Animals Including humans. We are looking forward to starting our Geography unit, Our Local Area. In RE we will be find out ‘What can we find out from a Mosque?’ and learn more about the Muslim faith. In PE we will be doing football and gymnastics. In Music we will be learning the song Three Little Birds. In Art we will be learning about gestural drawing using charcoal.

Whilst in Long Mynd, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week and their Reading Record filled out each time.  Please can you write a comment about how they have read.  Spellings will be sent home on a Monday.  Your child is expected to learn these at home ready for a test on the following Monday.  Your child will have the opportunity to have PE twice a week. We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the half term.

As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term we are looking at Perseverance. The children will be looking at how this value links to our learning and how they can display our value in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values with a special award at the end of each term.  If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.

Many thanks,
Mr Hughes and Mrs Lewis
	
We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, work hard and enjoy the journey.
Deo Fretus – Trust In God
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